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Thank you for spending time discussing the pros and cons of increased property 

taxes.  

Please vote NO on this Bill. The Tax burden and cost of living impacts on senior 

citizens too much today. It has become nearly impossible to stay in Oregon after 

retirement age, and perpetual taxs on property that one has worked a lifetime to own 

is a huge burden on the retired. We really should be considering a post retirement 

reduction in property tax.  

 Please Vote No! Find another avenue  


